
Ida Grove, Iowa
Oct. 20, 2022

The Ida County Conference 
Board met in adjourned session 
with the following members 
present: Supervisors: Chair 
Raymond Drey, Creston Schubert 
and Rhett Leonard; Mayors: Devlun 
Whiteing, Gary Chase & Charles 
Pierce. Others present were Mel 
Obink, GAAP Solutions; Assessor 
Administrative Assistant Shelby 
Ellis and Auditor/Assessor Lorna 
Steenbock. 

Leonard moved and Whiteing 
seconded a motion to approve 
the Oct. 5, 2022 minutes. Motion 
carried, all voting Aye. 

Mel Obink reported that an 
Assessor and an Appraiser from the 
same county are interested in the 
positions at Ida County. They are 
planning to visit Ida County on the 

25th of October and will notify the 
County or Mel of their intentions. 

Lorna reported that she has 
received applications from Indeed.
com for the Appraiser/Assessor 
position and was advised to set up 
interviews. She also reported that 
they have received 18 applications 
for the Assessor Administrative 
Assistant and that there are 
interviews already scheduled. 

It was the concensus of the 
Conference Board to proceed 
with the interviews, however, they 
would prefer to offer a position to 
the Assessor and Appraiser first 
before offering a position to the 
Administrative Assistant applicants. 
There being no further business, 
Chair Drey declared the meeting 
adjourned.

Raymond Drey, Chair
Lorna Steenbock, Auditor/Assessor
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